


Dear Parents,

To enhance our studies of World War II, two videos have been scheduled for viewing which are about the Holocaust.  They are The Devil’s Arithmetic and The Boy in the Striped Pajamas. They are told from a young person’s point of view. Due to the nature of the circumstances surrounding the Holocaust, some scenes may be alarming to sensitive viewers.  Please indicate below your viewing preference concerning your child.

_____ Yes, I give my permission for my child to view the films.

_____ No, I don’t think my child should see the films and understand that he or she will be sent to another classroom while the movie is playing.

_____________________________________________	__________________________________________
Student Name							Parent Signature

